
Newsletter Friday 24th June 2022

Follow us on Twitter, Facebook & Instagram: 
@Christchurchsw9  @SW9Partnership 
www.facebook.com/Christchurchsw9 
www.instagram.com/christchurchsw9

This week’s ATTENDANCE 

Maple Class (RECEPTION) = 83% 
Acacia (Y1) = 94% 

Mulberry (Y2) = 94% 
Willow (Y3) = 91% 

Elm (Y4) = 95% 
Cedar (Y5) = 90% 

Sycamore (Y6) = 88% 

Our weekly target is at least 98%!

APOLOGIES to ELM class who actually 
achieved 99% attendance last week and 
not 90% as published in the newsletter.

Well done to our amazing Y1class 
for their awesome assembly this 

morning.  We loved it!

http://www.facebook.com/Christchurchsw9
http://www.instagram.com/christchurchsw9


 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

  

 
 
 
Can you help run a stall? We have a huge range of 
stalls that need volunteers to run them on the day. 
Please join the Summer-fest What͛s App group to 
get involved. 
 
 

  
 
 
Please donate quality books and toys that your 
children have grown out of. Toys should be clean, in 
good working order, with no missing parts. (Please 
bring to the school office w/c 4 July)  

 
 
Please donate something - wine, ketchup, beer, hot-
ĐŚŝůůŝ�ƐĂƵĐĞ͙�or chocs! (Please bring to the school 
office w/c 4 July). 
 
 

 
 
We will be sending out raffle tickets shortly.  Please 
sell them to family, friends and neighbours! 
 
Can you or your company donate a luxury prize?! 

 
 
 
Are you a Bake-Off wannabee? Throw on your apron 
rustle up something delish and donate to the Cake 
Stall (No nuts please. Donations to the Cake Stall on 
Saturday 9th July). 

 
  
 
Please come along and enjoy the fun, games music 
and food. We will keep all activities and goods for sale 
reasonably priced so please bring lots of loose 
change, coins and cash! 
 

 
 
 
Please help us promote this event widely  
Everyone is welcome.  
 
If you would like copies of the poster to put up or to 
circulate, then please get in touch via the school 
office. 
 
 

  
 
 
The money raised at this event will be used to repair 
and enhance the playground area for all of the 
children.  
 
Please help us to make this event a success! 

 

  
 

summer-fest 

needs you! 
Here are all the different ways you can help: 

Saturday 9 July 1-5PM 



Contact us: 
0207 735 1343 or admin@christchurchschool.cc 

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.christchurchschool.cc 

   

We celebrated Windrush Day this week in a variety of 
ways.  Our youngest children made boats, we located the 
Caribbean islands on the map, we made fried dumplings 
with callaloo and plantain and we wrote poetry!


Windrush, Windrush bobbing on the sea,


I’m on the Windrush just my mother and me,


No idea how this is going to go,


During the Summer, hope there’s no snow


Running around on the sea splashed dock


Under an umbrella in a big wide flock,


Should we go home, well there’s no changing this,


Hope it stops raining, I really wish!


by Mya and Bella, Y5 Cedar Class

When it all began in the beautiful sun,


I was taken on a boat with my family to run,


Never would I ever think that it would be like this,


Do they not understand I have a family that I miss?


Really, I just want some love,


Up in the sky I see a dove,


Someone please stop this or I won’t survive,


Hope it stops raining, I really wish!


by Charlotte, Martha and Lily, Y5 Cedar Class

mailto:admin@christchurchschool.cc
http://www.christchurchschool.cc



